
 

 

 

 

Review of policies: LGB 
 

Members are aware that the employer tabled and circulated the following policies that are due for review:  

 

• Secondment Policy  

• Bereavement Policy  

• Termination of Employment Policy  

• Internship and Learnership Policy  

• Job Evaluation Policy  

• Succession Policy  

• Remuneration Policy  

• Sexual Harassment Policy  

• Recruitment and Selection Policy  

• Occupational Health and Safety Policy  

• Leave Policy  

 

Members are urged to study the attached policies and submit their inputs on or before 25 July 2024 to:  

Cde Rakgoshi Kgame at Rakgoshi@lgb.co.za / 073 560 1664 or 

Ms Kate Mamabolo at kate.mamabolo@psa.co.za / 082 880 2937  

  

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995 / 

lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za, Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 / Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za or visit the 

PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to ask@psa.co.za or contact the PSA Provincial Office on 

(015) 295 0500. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: LIMPOPO GAMBLING BOARD (LGB) 

16-07-2024 

 
 


